RESOLUTION 01-03-18-1

RESOLUTION ACKNOWLEDGING THE RECORDING OF
MEETINGS BY THE TOWN CLERK

WHEREAS, the Town Clerk is required to document all actions of Avon Township meetings;

AND, WHEREAS, it can be a significant benefit for the Town Clerk to record a meeting to
provide accuracy in transcribing and documenting the proceedings of a meeting;

NOW, THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Avon Township Board of Supervisors
support and acknowledge that the Clerk may record the proceedings of any Town Meeting; and

BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED, that any recording or documentation will be destroyed
immediately following the adoption of the official record.

Adopted this 3 day of January, 2018.
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